THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 22, 1983

Dear Mr. Turnbull:

Thank you sincerely for taking time out of your busy
schedule to join me and the other members of the American
party at Mr. Streator's luncheon.

I was very honored by your presence and enjoyed the chance
for an informal dialogue about issues of common interest.

Please let me know when and if you should visit Washington,
so that I can be helpful with any arrangements.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

MICHAEL K. DEAVER
Assistant to the President
Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Andrew Turnbull

Private Secretary to the Prime Minister
10 Downing Street

London, SW 1

England




